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DATE: July 1, 2005 

TO: Robert Kunze 
Deputy Commissioner 
Department of Planning & Development 

FROM: 

Re: PROJECT CLOSEOUT 
Project Completion Status: 
Project Name: 
Project Address(es): 

100% 
Starbuck& 
71 at and Stony Island 

The above-referenced project is subject to MBEJWBE and Local Hiring 
Preference ordinances as applicable under the Redevelopment 
Agreement for this project. As of the date of this letter, there are no 
outstanding compliance issues for this project 

Since the development has met the compliance requirements, I am 
recommending that our division closeout the construction phase of this 
project. 

cc: K. Caisley-DPD 
P. Roberts-DPD 
R. Manocchio - DOH 
file 

K. Clarke 
J. Buxtin 
J. Hankin 

K. Pazdziora 
J. Bumphus 
Pi.~f 


